
Parents, 

          Happy St. Patrick’s Day, 

early Spring, and soon to be 

Easter!! This year seems to be 

flying by. Before we know it, it 

will be summer!!! 

 Registration for summer 

and fall went GREAT!! Very few 

spots are available for Summer 

and/or Fall. Thank you for 

spreading the word about our 

program and for being a part of 

the Brick Street family. 

  As always my door is 

open, please feel free to come 

by if there is ever a question, 

problem, or just to say hello.   

       Thank you for sharing your 

children with us! 
 

Amy 

Director’s Corner 

Newsletter 

March 15th-Tuition Due 
 

March 18th-22nd-SPRING BREAK- 

Brick Street  CLOSED 
 

March 30th– FUMC Easter Egg Hunt 10 
am-Fellowship Hall 

 

March 31st– Easter Sunday 
 

April 15th– Tuition Due 

 

April 23rd & 24th– Spring Picture Days 
 

May 9th- Kingdom Kids Pre-K 
graduation-4pm Sanctuary/Fellowship 

Hall 
 

May 30th– Last Day of School for Brick 
Street 

March 2024 

Brick Street     
will be  

CLOSED  

for SPRING BREAK 

MARCH 18th-22nd 

Brick Street Childcare & Learning  

Center  

a ministry of  

First United Methodist Church 

 

307 W. Elm St. 

Rogers AR 72756 

 

 Phone:(479)531.0940  
 

Email: 

 brickstreetcclc@gmail.com 

Website: www.brickstreetcclc.org 

 

Option 1: 

9:00am-2:00pm 

 

Option 2: 

7:15am-5:00pm 

 

Amy McCann, Director 

Norma Arthur, Asst. Director 

What is Better Beginnings?? 

 

Did you know we are a Better 
Beginnings Level 3 program? 

 

Learning more about Better 
Beginnings and check out the great 
resources they offer parents. 

 

https://arbetterbeginnings.com/ 

March 10, 2024 



REMINDER LATE CHARGES…  

Option 1 hours are 9:00am to 2:00pm 

Option 2 hours are 7:15am-5:00pm 

 

Our late fee charge is $3 per minute per child 

you are late picking up after 2pm or 5pm. 

 

*These charges will be added to your next bill* 

 

Please call or message through the Procare app 

or class dojo if your child is going to be late 

coming to school or if you are going to be late 

picking up your child. 

 

**Most of our instruction/craft time occurs in the 

mornings before lunch and nap. It is important 

to have your child(ren) here by 9 am to ensure 

that he/she gets that instruction time. ** 

 

          2nd– Camden Ventry  

8th-Cooper Knight        

21st– Wesley Morter 

22nd– Malcolm Attwood 

23rd– Ricky Echols 

23rd– Amelia Palos 

28th– Ranger Mott 

30th– Sage Terrell 

31st– Carson Leslie 
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ARE YOU CLOCKING YOUR CHILD 
IN/OUT EACH DAY? 

 

We are required by DHS to keep a record of all 
children present each day and who brings them to 
school and/or picks them up. Please remember to 

check your child in/out each day!! If you need help 
using the app or checking in/out please let Ms. 

Amy or Ms. Norma know.  

• Your child needs a water   

     bottle everyday. 

• Please make sure if your child 

has a drink in their lunch box 

that it is not in a container that leaks. 

• No glass containers for lunches. 

• Please send a coat or jacket and 

    appropriate play shoes each day. 

• Pull- ups for potty training children 

need to have re-attachable sides 

• Don’t forget to check your child(ren) 

in/out each day.  

• LABEL EVERYTHING your child brings to 

school. Many children have the same 

items. 

Find the          flower   

                                                                                                       

and text the word “SPRING” and the page you 

found it on in the ProCare app for a $10 tuition 

credit. This credit expires on March 22nd! Only 

one credit per family.  

*You must text in on the app to get the credit* 

We say GOODBYE… 

Ms. Paula, one of our teachers 
in Stepping Stones, will be 
moving to Springfield in a few 
weeks. She has been a 

wonderful asset to our program for the 
last seven years. Your child may not be 
in her class but many of you may see her 
in the hallways or other classrooms. She 
has worked or helped everywhere. We 
will truly miss her but wish her the best 
in her new adventures. Her last day is 
this Friday, March 8th. 



Child Safety Recalls… 
 

As a licensed facility we are required to keep up 
with all child safety recalls for toys, equipment, 

etc.  If you would like to check out the recalls you 
can view them online at 

www.childproductsafety.com 

Coming up...   

Picture day is April 23rd &24th 

All children here on those days will get 
their pictures made.  

Backgrounds will be sent out via email.  
Family/Sibling pictures will be taken by appointment 
only Tuesday, April 23rd. See Ms. Amy to sign up for  

family/sibling pictures closer to picture day. 

Be watching for a note as to when your child(ren)’s 
picture day will be.  

Please make sure your child has an 

extra change of clothes, season 

appropriate, at school. This should 

include a shirt, pants, underwear or 

panties, socks and an extra pair of 

shoes. 
 

     **DON’T FORGET A WEATHER  

APPROPRIATE COAT** 

All DHS licensing reports we 
receive during our routine 

visits are always available for 
review. Please see Ms. Amy if 
you are interested in seeing 

these reports. 

Join us… 

              FUMC 
Holy Week 

Services 
PALM SUNDAY-March 24th:  

8:15am and 10:30am –Regular worship 

Brunch to follow in Fellowship Hall. 

PIE THE PASTORS will be during the brunch. 

 

MAUNDY THURSDAY-March 28th:  

Online and In-person @ 7pm 

 

GOOD FRIDAY-March 29th 

Tenebrae Service 

Online and In-person @ 7pm 
 

EASTER EGG HUNT DETAILS-  

Saturday, March 30th-10am-12pm 

FUMC Fellowship Hall 

Food, Fun, and more and an appearance by 

the Easter Bunny 
 

Easter Services 
SUNDAY, MARCH 31st 

 

SUNRISE SERVICE: 7:00am at the  

Little Free Pantry at 4th & Elm Streets 
 

EASTER SERVICES: 8:15am and 10:30am  

Online streaming will be via Facebook and 

YouTube. 
 

Check the FUMCROGERS Facebook page for 

the latest details on Holy Week activities 

 

Be sure to check us out on the web @ 

www.brickstreetcclc.org  

Our website has information about our pro-
gram, copies of monthly newsletters, a Google 

calendar of dates, and pictures of our staff. 
Check it out!! 

and  

       Like  Us on Facebook  
 

      @ FUMCBrickstreetRogers AR 

http://www.fumcmdoplus.org


The Brick Street Staff participated in a day of Professional Development and 
Fellowship on Monday, February 19th.  We enjoyed two trainings from a 

wonderful trainer, Marcy White, from ASU Jonesboro that trains across the 
state.  Our morning training was on Schemas. Then we went to lunch at Levi’s. 

Levi and Jessica Rush, owners of Levi’s were gracious to open up for us on a day   
they are normally closed to let us have a great lunch. We then ended our day 

after lunch with another training Art.  We had a great day of training!  

 

We are excited to put what we learned to use in our classrooms!!  

SPIRIT NIGHT @ LAS PALMAS last month was great fun as always! We 
made $475!  Join us in July for the next Spirit Night!  


